Alexander Scott

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 4 January 2017 2:52 PM

To: Alexander Scott

Cc: records@wolIahra.nsw.gov.au;_

Subject: Modification 3 to Scottish Hospital - Project Application for Seniors Housing and

Care Facility

Alexander Scott,

We recently received a letter from the Planning & Environment regarding a request by the aged care facility to
modify the project. We have major concerns in relation to the relocation of the garbage store to the building
exterior. Could you please advise as to the following:

2) Relocation of garbage store to building exterior
- What type of garbage will be stored ?
- What will the enclosure look like ?
- How will odours be addressed ?
- How will the rubbish be removed and what sized vehicles will be used ?
- Which street will the rubbished be removed from ?
- How was the rubbish being removed in the initial approval ?

The residents to whom | have spoken have major concerns with this proposal. Could you please provide a written
response by Friday 13th so we can review the details.

We also note that this letter has been posted during the major holiday period when many residents are away on
holidays. Therefore there seems to be a deliberate attempt to avoid scrutiny. Because of this; ie the holiday period,
the date of 31" January 2017 is totally unreasonable.

Regards,






